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Dear Parent,  

 

With summer holidays right around the corner, we need to continue doing everything we can 

to protect ourselves and our loved ones from catching Covid-19. 

 

All over 18s are now eligible to get the Covid-19 vaccination and we’ve made it easy and 

convenient to get your vaccine in Salford with a number of walk-in clinics now open, many 

open outside normal working hours and at weekends. 

 

See next page for the dates, times and locations of our walk-in clinics. Alternatively, if you 
prefer, you can book an appointment via www.salford.nhsvaccinations.co.uk or by calling 
0800 953 0116. 
 

The vaccines in use in the UK are fully-tested, approved and safe (including types suitable 
for pregnant women).  
 
A first vaccine gives you good protection - and helps protect the people around you 
especially with new and more infectious variants of coronavirus circulating. Your second jab 
will boost that protection further and make it long-lasting. 
 
For the vast majority of people of all ages the side-effects from the vaccine are mild, over 
quickly and nowhere near as bad as getting full-blown Covid-19. 
 
You can keep up to date with details of future clinics via www.salfordccg.nhs.uk/covid-
vaccine.  
 
Best wishes, 

 

  

 

Cathy Starbuck      Muna Abdel Aziz 

Assistant Director (Education, Work and Skills)  Director of Public Health 
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